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News from Kalemunyang, Turkwel 
 

We are delighted to bring you more good news from Turkwel.  We reported to you in 

February that Sr. Pascalia had identified a pressing need for a new kitchen and       

storeroom to service the new maternity unit. This week, she sent us photographs of the 

completed building.  We will give you a detailed update when we receive the final      

financial report, which is expected shortly. 

 

                    Kitchen interior                                                                                 Kitchen exterior  
 
We told you of the birth of quads in the Bullein dated 25th April.    We received these 

beautiful photographs of the babies this week, now aged 21 weeks.  They are obviously 

thriving!   

                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Pascalia is a member of the Kenyan Sisters of Mary of Kakamega.  Since our       

relationship with Turkwel began in 2005, she has worked in Lorugum Health Centre 

and has also run the Kalemunyang Clinic. It was her dream to build a maternity unit 

there, and it was she who inspired us to raise the funds, oversaw the design,            

interviewed and appointed the successful builder, and supervised every stage of the 

building, equipping and commissioning of the maternity unit and the kitchen.   

 

We warmly congratulate Sr. Pascalia on the recent celebration of her Golden Jubilee.  

Having given 50 years devoted service, she is now retiring from active ministry.  She 

has asked us to remember her in our prayers, especially on 8th October when a special 

thanksgiving Mass is being celebrated at her home.  May God bless her as and grant 

her a long, healthy and happy retirement.   

       Faith in Action Group                            

GOUGANE SUNDAY   -  26TH September, 2021 
 
The annual pilgrimage in honour of St. Finbarr will take place on Sunday, 26th September, 
2021  in Gougane Barra. 

Rosary will be recited at 2.30pm and Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Fintan Gavin at 

3.00pm. 

People attending are asked to follow current Government guidance in relation to social         

distancing between household groups and wearing of face coverings. 


